[Type text]	[Type text]	[Type text]

[image: ]
ASCC  Club Meeting Summary Feb 13, 2016
President's Report - Russell
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Russell welcomed everyone and opened the meeting as president. 
Membership Report - Mark
· We are standing at 16 active members, the largest the club has been at.  Kyle's membership has expired and he has been a no show for several weeks; we hope he can come back.  We have been getting good participation from Alejandro, Mitch, Randy, and Lance and hope we can see John B and Kyle soon.
Treasurer's Report - Marty
· Marty gave the treasures report.  We have no outstanding bills; we have increased income because of the new members and renewing members.  As per Mark of Kings we do not need to pay $5 Track Fee to Kings for every Sat race;  exact details of how we reimburse Kings will be worked out in the future.
Equipment Etc.
· A discussion was held regarding replacing the large TV (which has a section of damaged LEDs).
DECISION:  At this time the TV is still functional and the damaged area is not large enough to justify buying a new one.
Series Discussions
DTM
DECISION:  We decided to not allow the ScaleAuto 3D chassis for the Carrera BWM-M4 DTM body.  We are not certain if the quality is the same as the 3D chassis sponsored by Slot.It for the DTMs.  By sticking with the Slot.It 3D chassis everyone will have chassis with equivalent characteristics.
AllSlot - Formula GP
If you need a chassis, contact Ary - these cost $25usd.  See Ary's emails and forum posting for guidance on prepping these new chassis.
Front Tire Diameter:  After truing 18mm
Rally
We discussed where to allow the WRC (2000-present) cars, or to stick to the classic Group-B.  We agreed to allow cars from 1995 and later, but could not reach a clear decision to allow WRC or not. Marty will refine the proposed list of cars for voting at the March club meeting.
Modern GT
Final rules are posted on the site.  The list of acceptable cars is still being finalized.
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